
From: Jim Stallman <2jimstallman@gmail.com> 
To: Larry Ames <LAmes@aol.com> 
Sent: Fri, Aug 9, 2019 10:04 am 
Subject: Willow Glen Trestle 

 
I support the “San José Parks Foundation for Willow Glen Trestle” grant application “to Research and 
Document the History of the Willow Glen Trestle. 
 
The Willow Glen Trestle is a historic landmark that I enjoy knowing about and being able to visit.  It is an 
attraction even better than the Wooly Mammoth on the Guadalupe Trail since the Trestle is the real thing 
- not a sculpture or photo placard.  The grant project would be a key factor in efforts to incorporate or use 
the Trestle for the trail crossing of the creek instead of losing it. 
 
Thank you. 
 
s/ Jim Stallman  
19740 Braemar Dr.  
Saratoga, CA 95070 

 


